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Response of the Australian Manufacturing Workers’ Union (AMWU) 

 

1. The AMWU refers to the draft report of 5th October, 2017 issued by Vice President 

Catanzariti. 

 

2. The AMWU believes the summary of the technical and drafting issues identified in 

paragraph [2] of that draft report to be accurate. 

 

3. Those issues remain outstanding and require ‘determination’, noting that: 

 

 some are responses to questions posed in the exposure draft of the award; 

 a number of the other items should be uncontroversial (being of an editorial 

nature or correcting cross-referencing errors); and 

 none have  been contested to date as between the unions, on the one hand, and 

any employer, on the other. 
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